






March 8, 2020 

Family Faith Formation 
Faith formation is more than just 
“Sunday School.” It is a life-long pro-
cess. At Queen of Apostles, our Fami-
ly Faith Formation ministry presents 
opportunities for both children and 

adults to grow in knowledge and understanding 
of their faith. In addition to our weekly classes we offer 
preparation for the sacraments, encourage active partici-
pation in Sunday liturgies, and provide resources to pro-
mote strong Catholic families. For more information, con-
tact Kristie Manning at  408-253-7560 ext. 104, or email 
kristie.manning@dsj.org. 

              School News 
Reports by the 3rd grade class about 
their field trip to the Academy of Sci-
ences were filled with anecdotes of 
amazing experiences and astute obser-
vations. They touched animals in the 
tidal pool. A Blue Morpho butterfly 

landed on one of the students in the rainforest. They visited a 
white albino alligator named Claude. Also, they enjoyed getting 
shook by an earthquake simulator and getting their arms 
squeezed by an anaconda simulator.  
There was a general consensus among the third-grade class that 
they enjoyed the visit and would like to go again:  One third 
grader wrote that he “really, really wants to go back” with an-
other writing “I wish I could go one million times”. One student 
wrote, “it was my favorite ever field trip…I loved it so much”. For Grades K – 8th  

Registration is now open for all grade levels. You can 
register on line at www.qofa.org  and click on the link for 
Faith Formation, or a registration form is available at the 
parish office. 
Calendar:   
Sunday, March 8th:  Family Faith Sharing for grades K-5 in the 
gym from 10:15-11:30, except those in the First Communion 
class, who will be on retreat.  Please pray for our FHC families. 
 
Sunday, March 15th:  All classes meet at their usual time. 1st 
Scrutiny for RCIA at the 9am Mass 
 
Wednesday, March 18th:  REBOOT LIVE 7pm in the church.  
Tix sold out. Contact kristie.manning@dsj.org to be put on the 
waitlist. 
Sunday, March 22nd:  All classes meet at their usual time. 2nd 
Scrutiny for RCIA at the 9am mass 

We want to live out the Gospel of Jesus Christ through 
our relationships with our Lord, our families, our friends, 
and our community. Our goal is to create deliberate disci-
ples through activities that are spiritual, social and service 
oriented. All middle school students are welcome!! 
Calendar: 
Broomball is postponed…will send updates soon. 
Sunday, March 8th:  NO SESSION—MSM recovery night 

Sunday, March 15th:  Formation Night—Breakout sessions 

Wednesday, March 18th:  REBOOT LIVE 7pm in the church.  
Tix sold out. Contact kristie.manning@dsj.org to be put on the 
waitlist. 
Sunday, March 29th:  Formation Night—Breakout sessions  

High School Youth Ministry & Confirmation 

Calendar:  
March 8th, 15th, 22nd: Confirmation Class 
March 29: No class 
 
Save the Date: 
March 24th: Stanford Blood Drive at Queen of Apostles 

 
Summer retreat: 
June 8-12: Diocesan Youth Retreat in Lake Tahoe 
 
Like us on Facebook: “Queen of Apostles Youth” 
*Follow us on Instagram: QofAYM  
*Contact us: youth@qofa.org | 408-253-7560 ext. 105 | 
www.qofa.org 

Photos below are from the high school retreat in Felton! 



“God has called us 
with a holy call-
ing… according 
to His own pur-
pose and grace.” 
Do you think God 
is offering you 
the grace of a vo-
cation to the 
priesthood or con-
secrated life? Call 
Father Ritche 
Bueza at (408) 
983-0155, or rbue-
za@dsj.org.  

                            Social Justice Corner 
“This is my beloved Son, with whom I am well pleased: 

listen to Him.”  
The voice from heaven let us know that Jesus was the 
Lord and worth listening to. Pope Francis, in an Angelus 
message, reinforced this message. He said, “The Pope is 
not saying this. God the Father says it to me, to you, to 
everyone. . . It is like an aid for going forward on the path 
of Lent. The invitation from the Father is very important. 
We are called to listen and to follow His word. 
From the event of the Transfiguration, we need to focus 
on two elements – ascent and descent. We must go up, be 
close to God in prayer and separateness. Then when we 
descend and return to the plain we meet our brothers and 
sisters and we see the struggles of our fellow men and 
women. When we hear the word of God we are meant to 
carry it forward to our brothers and sisters in word and in 
our actions. When we carry the Word in our hearts, the 
Word grows and we are able to share the Word. 
This is what it means to be a Christian – to hear the Word 
in our hearts and to offer the Word to others in both pray-
er and action. This week, let us keep this word in our 
minds and in our hearts: “Listen to Jesus!” 

The 2020 theme for 
the Annual Dioce-
san Appeal is, 
‘Encountering 
Christ – Faith in 
Action.’  One of the 
constant themes of 
Pope Francis in his 
preaching and ex-
hortations is our call 
to become 
‘missionary disci-
ples.’  That term has 
two distinct, but 
complementary, 
elements to 
it: following Christ 
as his disciples and 
being sent to wit-
ness to God’s love, 
truth, and beau-
ty.  So, too, does our 
2020 theme bear 
these two important 
elements: encoun-
tering Christ and 
putting faith into 
action.  
Www.dsj.org for 
more info. 

                                       Save the dates! 
60th Anniversary Opening Mass of Thanksgiving with 
Most Rev. Oscar Cantú, Bishop of San Jose  
22 August 2020, Saturday 10:00 AM  
Parish Dinner Dance with the theme: Decades 
24 October 2020, Saturday 7:00 PM 
Parish Spiritual Renewal:  A Day of Recollection for 
Couples 
6 February 2021, Saturday 10:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
Parish Festival 
23-25 April 2021, Friday to Sunday 
60th Anniversary Closing Thanksgiving Mass  
20 June 2021, Sunday 11:00 AM 
 
With all these activities, manpower is needed. Therefore, 
I would like to ask for your help.  We need volunteers to 
lead and create a team that will plan, execute, and at the 
same time have the excitement to serve and to minister to 
the people of God at Queen of Apostles.  If you can help 
and wish to volunteer, please let me know.  May we enter 
this holy season with pious devotion and lovingly prepare 
to celebrate in thanksgiving and honor Mary, Queen of 
Apostles, in whose care we rest. To God be the glory! 
Fr. Jeff 

Stanford Blood Drive at Queen of 
Apostles 
 
Every two seconds someone needs 
blood. Please consider making a blood donation at the 
Stanford Blood Drive at the QofA Community Center on 
Tuesday, March 24th, 2pm—7:30pm. Appointments can 
be made at stanfordbloodcenter.org. Walk-ins are wel-
come at the door. Thank you! 


